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 In this edition: 

 Meetings; Halloween; Parking; Sweeping; trees and  

 Leaves; Cupar Fire Department; Cupar Rink;   

 Harvest Lunch; Ladies Night; 

 AND MORE!  Dive on in! 
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What is happening in Cupar……. 
• Grey and blue bins have been left out on the roadways.  Please make sure they are 

returned to your property to prevent damage and blowing around. Set them out the night 

before to ensure pick up is completed as Loraas can show up very early. 

• Parking on the street for longer that a 24-hour period is not permitted.  Any vehicles that 
are parked longer run the risk of being towed at the owner’s expense.   

• Biodegradable bags will no longer be available at the Town Office once the stock runs out.   

• The transfer site is still open on 

Saturdays from 10-2 weather 

permitting but we are nearing the end 

of this season.  If you plan to take 

anything out make sure it is done asap 

as our closing will come fast. 

• We will be sweeping the streets as the 

leaves fall.  Please make sure your 

vehicles are out of the way and DO 

NOT blow your leaves to the road.  

This plugs up our drainage system. 

• MARK YOUR CALENDARS – The Flu 

shot will be available at the Town Hall 

on November 15 from 10-1. 

• The Museum will be hosting their 

Harvest Lunch on Oct 19. 

• Dogs and Cats – need to be kept on a 

leash or in your own yard. All 

droppings are to be picked up and 

disposed of properly.  Our pets can be 

a joy for everyone if we all do our part. 

• The Cupar Rink is currently looking for 

a part time cleaner/minor maintenance 

person.  If you are interested please 

provide your resume to the Town 

Office no later than October 11 at 

noon.  Posters are up around town as 

well as announced on our Facebook 

page.  

 • The Cupar Rink will soon be open!  We 

are please to announce the Town of 

Cupar will once again sponsor free 

public skate so please watch for more 

info along with dates. 

• The Cupar Fire Department will be 

hosting this years Diamond Night. 

Tickets are on sale for $50 each.  

Come out for a night of fun and prizes 

while supporting your local Fire Dept. 

 

 Halloween Decorating Contest! 

The Town of Cupar is holding a Halloween 

Decorating Contest so get out your blow up 

scaries, pumpkins, gouls, goblins and lights out 

and show us what you have.  We will be 

awarding a 1st and 2nd prize and winners will be 

announced in our next newsletter. 
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Halloween Safety 
Halloween is coming and there is no better time to prepare for a safe night. 

Homeowners, it is always in the best interest of the trick or treaters if you leave your outside 

lights on.  This will ensure they can see where they are walking to alleviate tripping hazards. 

Also, make sure your pets are under control as the doorbell and knocks can stress them 

which can scare the little trick or treaters. 

• Do not use masks.  They are hard to 

navigate in. 

• Dress for the weather by layering. 

• Carry flashlights and have something 

reflective on so you can be seen. 

• A pillow case with reflective tape is a 

bonus for being seen in the dark. 

• Bring a cell phone for emergencies. 

• Tell someone about your allergies. 

 

 

 

 

Cupar Fire Department Hosting Ladies 

Diamond Night on November 23.   

Tickets are available for $50/each.  Contact 

any Fire Fighter to get yours! 

Check out the rings on display at the Cupar 

Town Office. 
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 Join the Cupar Cook Club! 

Hosted by the Cupar Library Board. 

Similar to a book club but with Food!  We will 

get together 3 times a year to enjoy each 

other food (pot luck style) and share our 

recipes. 

For more information contact Silvia by 

text/Call at 306-533-3836. 

Limited seating so reserve now! 

 

The Cash Calendars are back for the month of December and will be 

available beginning October 1st!  Contact any Fire Department Member for 

a calendar or stop on by the Town Office.  Cost of the calendars remain 

$20 and each calendar can win more than once.  #SR19-1774 

 
 

 

 

School is back in session and the kids are out before school, during school and returning home 

after school.  During this time, they are not always aware of their surroundings so it is up to us 

to be on the lookout for them.  They run and play without taking account of traffic so PLEASE 

make sure you are travelling slow enough that you can respond to children darting out from 

between parked cars or crossing the street without paying attention. 

Kids are our future so let’s do our best to make sure they make it to and from school safely. 
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Thanksgiving is on Monday, October 

14th and the Town Office will be closed 

so we can spend time with our 

families.  We will reopen at our regular 

time of 8:30 am on Tuesday. 

Happy Thanksgiving everyone! 

 

 

FUN FACTS!!! 

1. What do you get if you divide the circumference of a jack-o’-lantern by its diameter? Pumpkin π 

2. People used to dance and sing for treats. 

3. Since the pilgrims didn't land on Plymouth, Massachusetts, until 1620, Canadians technically were 

celebrating a form of Thanksgiving 40 years before the Americans. 

4. In 1907, an ad campaign for Kellogg’s Corn Flakes offered a free box of cereal to any woman who 

would wink at her grocer. 

5. A giraffe can clean its ears with its 21-inch tongue. 

6. Nicholas Cage bought a pet octopus once because he sincerely thought it might help with his 

acting. 

7. You’ll eat more than 35,000 cookies in your lifetime (probably). 

8. The “hashtag” key on your keyboard (#) is called an octotroph. 

9. At any one time about 0.7% of the world’s population is drunk. 

10. Crocodile poop used to be used as contraception. 
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